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Benha University’s council decides to hold an annual forum in the university

[image: ] Benha University’s council discusses, in its meeting which was held on Tuesday Under the auspices of prof.Dr. El-Sayed El-kady, the university president, the recommendations of the first Egyptian universities forum that was held on the last Thursday and it was inaugurated by prof.Dr. Khalid abd EL-Gafer, the minster of higher education. 
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